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Dear Parents and Carers,
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Hello, I am Mrs Henderson, your child’s Year 5 teacher.  Below is an overview of what we will be focusing on in class between now and Christmas, as well as some useful information to help you and your child have a successful term.  Year 5 is an important year for your child, so it is vital that we get off to a flying start. If you have any concerns, please call in and see me at the end of the school day, when I am usually available.
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September 2014





PE


We have PE on Mondays and Fridays, so please ensure your child has their kit, including trainers.
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Homework


Homework will be given out on a Friday and will be expected to be returned by the following Wednesday.  A ‘Homework File’ will be provided for your child to complete homework tasks in.








Maths and English Targets
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Reading: To further develop reading comprehension skills


Writing: To use a range of sentence types and connectives, effectively


Maths: To know by heart multiplication and division facts for each times table up to 


12 x 12





                                





Reading


Most lessons involve reading, but it is an advantage if your child can spend some time practising reading aloud and furthering their comprehension at home.  Recommended: Minimum of 5 pages per night.
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Our Topics


Literacy – Greek Myths and Legends


Maths – Number, Place Value and Calculation


History – Ancient Greece


Geography – Modern day Greece


Science – Earth and Space/Living things and their Habitats


Art/DT – Textiles, Sculpture and Printing


Music – BBC Music Workshop ‘Helen of Troy’


DT – Electrically controlled ‘Moon Buggies’ 














